
 
                           WESTPORT BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE MINUTES 
                                                        February 1, 2012 
 
Present:  Angela Trucks, Nancy Carr, Bob Weiss, Debra Kandrak, Barbara Levy, Kathy 
Groener, Mitzi Lyman, Betty Lou Cummings, Susan Loselle   
 
Minutes:  The minutes from the meeting of December 7, 2011 were approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  We have $7,625.00. 
 
Clean-Up Day:  The date for clean up is April 21st.  Mark your calendar for next year’s 
date-April 20, 2013. Angela distributed a copy of a letter that will be sent out by the 
Parks & Recreation Department to survey all past participants. 
 
Adopt-A-Spot: Matt Lane who is adopting the spot at Maple South & Clapboard Hill is 
contacting the sign maker.  The sign at Turkey Hill & Post Rd. will be reinstalled in 
March.  A letter will be drafted to inform Mr. Izzo that his sign doesn’t conform.  
 
Re-Greening/Post Road:  Angela reported that Wynn found spots for five more trees 
that will be planted in the spring. 
 
Re-Greening/Median:  Lowry Gibb is holding two trees to be planted on the median. 
 
Bridge Gardens:  Angela will contact Burt DeMarche to see if we have to water this 
summer. 
 
Illegal Signage:  Angela will represent this committee at the P & Z hearing next week. 
 
Beautification Awards:  We decided to hold the award ceremony in June.  Some 
suggestions were made for the awards. We should drive around and look at these areas as 
well as any others, which we will discuss at the next meeting.  Debra showed us a plaque 
to be used for the awards.   
 
The meeting began at 4:00 and was adjourned at 4:55.  
 
Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, March 7, 2012 at 4:00pm in Room 201 of the 
Town Hall. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Susan Loselle  
Westport Beautification Committee 
 
 
 



  


